
 
 

Our Ref:  SMG/KNI 

 

 

May 2022 

 

 

Parent/Carer  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are writing to welcome you and your daughter to Belle Vue Girls' Academy.  

We understand that moving to a large secondary school can be a stressful time 

for all your family. 

 

In order to assist this process we have a series of events which we hope will aid 

the transition process from primary to secondary. 

 

The Bradford district transition day is on Wednesday 6 July 2022.  Please bring 

your daughter to school promptly at 8.45 am and collect at 2.30 pm from the 

bus turning circle at Zara Sports Centre.  She will require pen, pencil and 

trainers/pumps.  Lunch will be provided.   

 

On the evening of 6 July 2022 parents/carers are invited to attend school for a 

Headteacher’s presentation at 4.45pm.  The presentation will cover all of the 

key information that you will need to know prior to your daughter starting in 

September 2022.  Some of our student leaders will also be available on the 

evening to offer tours to parents who wish to see our facilities. 

 

We look forward to meeting your daughter and yourselves. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr S Mulligan 

Headteacher     

 

 

 


